
Dear Chair Kropf and members of the committee, 

I am testifying in support of HB 2005, 2006, and 2007.  These 
are common sense gun laws that will increase the safety of all of 
us.  I am grateful to the legislators who have introduced these 
bills and the Oregonians who support them.  You have 
consistently acknowledged that guns are tools that should be 
rationally regulated, not icons of freedom.  As so many others 
have said, it is important that we clarify the right to live free from 
fear that comes from a well regulated society.   

Thank you, 

Carol Greenough


